Deputies find horse on Elysian Fields Road

Friday, April 1, 2016

The Caddo Parish Sheriff’s Office picked up a gray horse Thursday from Elysian Fields Road. The horse was seen
a week ago in the same area with a brown stud horse. Deputies were able to catch the brown horse last week,
but the gray one got away until yesterday. To claim the horses or for more information, contact Deputy Gary
Bailey at 681-1120.




